

Wednesday September 1st 2021

Subject: NZTFI 2021 Tag Season Postponement

Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Ia Orana, Mālo e Ieiei, Mālo Ni, Tālofa Lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu,
Bula Vinaka, Welcome All,



Due to the current Covid-19 community lockdowns and recent feedback from our key NZTFI affiliate tag nations, contingent, Kiwi Tag Blacks coaches and managers, The Tag Nationals and Module tag leaders and the NZTFI Referees Directors; the NZTFI board have unanimously agreed to postpone all up and coming tag tournaments for 2021.

The following tournaments that have been affected:

1. **The 2020/2021 Trans Tasman Tag Series** (Cancelled)
September 17,18,19
Bruce Pulman Park
2. **The 2021 Senior Oceania Cup** (Postponed)
November 19,20,21
Bruce Pulman Park
3. **The Tag Day Out Tournament** (Postponed)
November 5th
Venue TBA
4. **The 2021 Junior Tag Nationals** (Postponed)
December 10,11,12
Bruce Pulman Park

Our Term 4 College Sport Junior Tag Schools tournaments, School Holiday tag programs Have a go tag clinics, Tag Referee clinics and weekly NZTFI Module tag tournaments will hopefully still be able to be delivered before Christmas 2021 dependent on what the covid levels will be like later in the year.

New dates will be confirmed shortly for 2022 once venues and logistics have been confirmed.

Protect yourselves, Be Safe and Be Kind from the NZTFI team.

A handwritten signature in black ink, appearing to read 'Darryl Bovaird'.

Darryl Bovaird
Chairman Elect
Email: darryl@nztagfootball.co.nz

A handwritten signature in purple ink, appearing to read 'Jaysonn Koroheke'.

Jaysonn Koroheke
Secretary
Email: jason@nztagfootball.co.nz

A handwritten signature in blue ink, appearing to read 'Claude Iusitini'.

Claude Iusitini
National Development Officer
Email: claudio@nztagfootball.co.nz